## **Jane Rasely**

From: Linda V. Hill lindavhill@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 6:29 AM

To: PCD

**Subject:** Winslow hotel

I am unable to attend tomorrow night's meeting, and I would like to go on record as being opposed to this project. A hotel of the size being proposed is completely inappropriate for the site, which borders quiet neighborhoods and small streets. I thought someone would have had enough sense to quash the entire proposal before now, and I hope it's not too late to do so.

Thank you for taking my comments,

Linda V. Hill 145 Ferncliff Ave NE